. v
ROY M. EIDAL, Owner P. O. BOX 1299
PHONE 3-1781

ROYAL DEVELOPMENT COMPANY

616 CENTRAL AVENUE SE
Albuquerque, New Mexico

May 14 1956

Emery C Arnold, Supervisor
0il Conservation Commission
Box 697

- Aztec, N Mex

Dear Mr Arnold

Enclosed in quintuplicate is Form 101 covering Andro-
Eidal #3 (Cenoncito) Drought-Booth, in Section 4, Twp
15N, ROW, McKinley County, N Mex.

We understand that Jay Mayhew discussed tne method of
completion described and that it has your verbal
approval.

We are again asking for an unorthodoX location, for
the rersons stated in the letter to Sante Fe, copy
of which is enclosed.

Blanket Bond has been filed and approved.

Survey plat showing the above locatlon is enclosed in
triplicate.

Your early approval will be appreciated.
Sincerely,

“H E shillander, for
Andro Eidel Company

PS - An unorthodox location (at a different poigt)
was approved in Mr Macgy's letter of Feb 27, 1959
This is 2 revision of that location.







